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To The Committee Investigating The NSW Taxi Industry 
  
Dear All, 
  
I am appalled with you Government not having accessible taxis for power wheelchairs! 
  
I refer to your Flash cabs where 95% of wheelchairs are too small to fit a power wheelchair 
with a passenger sitting in the wheelchair! 
  
Whoever is responsible for this appalling error should be severely reprimanded - and 
immediately! 
 
Yours faithfully 
Peter Yeo 
  
  
  
Peter Yeo 


